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Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455 222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

7th April 2010

TO SPONSOR FREDSMUND
FROM MOHAMED DAUDI 

Dear Sponsor, 

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM JANUARY TO MARCH 2010

Happy Easter Fredsmund!

We want to salute you with greetings from Kenya and the same we are having very heavy rains in the Nairobi where we have again floods.

Mohamed has been busy for the past three months in his education and did well. He obtained good marks, promising his teacher. I want to work hard to be a doctor added and I will be pleased to see my sponsor Fredsmund. 

Its raining in Nairobi and our school is full of mud, but I am happy Madam Lucy bought me gumboots. 

Mohamed is a polite boy but he like to play football, he like to water our school trees, but our trees are no longer needs Mohamed’s water, the tree are very very tall and are now three years old. 

We have closed our school, Mohamed will help his sick mother with house work. 

Thank you for Mohamed’s school fees and needs. 

Yours faithfully,

Lucy Odipo.
